
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 
Friday 7 June 2024 

Highlights from this week 

This week we have enjoyed thinking about 
shapes.   

We walked around our school grounds looking 
for squares, triangles, circles and rectangles.   

We used shapes to make some special rocket 
pictures. These unique pieces of work will be 

travelling home to you next week! 

We also enjoyed this story! 

 

Gail the snail had to persevere in this story.   

When the children get ready for our forest 
school sessions they all try hard to get their 

waterproof outfits and welly boots on 
independently.  

This supports their confidence and school 
work. However, it is still a bit tricky to 

remember to put all their items away when we 
return to the classroom!  

 

Next week in Cherry 
class 

We will think about 
sequencing simple 

activities using the words; 
first, next and then. 

We will have a go at 
correcting repeating 

patterns that have gone a 
bit wrong!  

Finally, we will be acting 
out stories that we create 
as part of our helicopter 

story telling sessions. 

 

   

 

Junk Modelling 

We have some junk 
modelling projects planned.  
Please can you bring in lots 

of clean yoghurt pots, 
plastic bottles or kitchen 

roll tubes. Thank you! 

Here is a picture of our potato plants! It won’t be long and we will be able to harvest our crop and eat 
them!  


